August 2021

Shannon Snow Principal ssnow@jpkeefehs.org

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians:

On behalf of the faculty, staff and administration, I wish to welcome new and returning students to Keefe Technical School. We hope the summer has been a time to relax and prepare for the upcoming school year. Enclosed are several forms and letters for you to review. They are:

- 1. 2021-2022 School Calendar
- 2. Bus Schedule for the 2021-2022 school year
- 3. Consent Form for COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic available to KT students on 9/10 & 10/1
- 4. KT Fall Sports Information
- 5. KT Booster Club Flyer
- \*\* A copy of the Student Handbook will be distributed to students at the beginning of the school year.

All of the above items, as well as the Title I School-Parent Compact, Accident Insurance Protection for Students, KT Fall Sports Information and KT Booster Club Flyer are available for review and download on our webpage. Please visit www.keefetech.org to review and print the information. If you prefer a paper copy of all of the above forms, please call the Main Office at 508-416-2100 or stop in to pick up a packet.

All students should report to school on Monday, August 30, 2021. School will begin promptly at 7:35 a.m.

- Grade 9: Report to the Auditorium
- Grades 10, 11 & 12: Report to your vocational program. Grade 10 & 12 students will remain in their vocational program and grade 11 students will report to their A Block class once they receive their schedule.

Grade 9 students should report to the auditorium on Thursday, August 26, at 7:45 a.m. for an orientation program for freshmen only. Regular bus transportation will be provided for our Freshmen Step-Up Day with dismissal at 11:15. Lunch will be provided for all students.

Hosted by the Framingham Board of Health, Keefe Tech will hold a COVID-19 vaccine clinic in the afternoon on September 10th and October 1st. All unvaccinated students are encouraged to attend. More information will be shared closer to the event.

I ask all parents to please consider volunteering in the Keefe Tech Booster Club. Any commitment would be greatly appreciated as the Boosters Club supports our Senior Scholarship Program, athletic teams and student activities.

If you have any questions, please call the Principal's Office at 508-416-2252. We are anticipating a very successful school year and I look forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,

Shannon Snow, Ed.D

man man

Principal